MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
November 24, 2020
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Review of timeline and “next steps” regarding the process of hiring the A/E
· Tim – Seven firms will be selected to present.  On December 3rd, there will be a walk through scheduled with the selected firms.  The walk through will include the UGL building, Archives, and RBML.  Dennis, Cheryl, and I will also be attending these walk throughs.  We will submit questions to the A/E firms before their presentations.  If any of you are considering attending the presentations, please plan to attend all of them.  There needs to be consistency in the process.
Review of questions being formulated for the A/E firms selected for presentations and timeline for finalizing questions.
· The group discussed specific questions that need to be presented to each firm.  A list of eight questions were developed for submittal.
Update on subgroups’ work so far
· Sub-group updates will be moved to the next meeting’s agenda.


